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Coordinator's message 

Tadashi Ishida 

 

 

I hope this message finds you all well. 

 

This is the brief report of The LLL SIG Annual General Meeting 

(AGM) . 

 

Date: October 30, 2016 

Time: 12:00~12:15 

Place: Kanda Institute of Foreign Languages (KIFL) in Tokyo 

 

The following items were resolved at the meeting.  

 

1. The appointment of the officers for 2017. 

 

Coordinator         Tadashi Ishida 

Treasurer           Peter Ross (Welcome on board!) 

Program Chair      Joseph Dias 

Membership Chair   Kathleen Yamane (Welcome on board!) 

Publication Chair    Rie Wakui    

Webmaster         Malcolm Prentice 

 

2. The Business Plan, Business Report, Financial Reports  

and Budget for revenues and expenditures were passed.  

 

The JALT National Conference will be coming up before we know it. I 

hope to see you soon at the JALT National Conference in Nagoya. 


